
  

St Luke’s Elf Run 

On Monday 13th December all children will be taking part in 
a sponsored Elf Run for St Luke’s Hospice, a local charity 
which offers support to many members of our community.  
All children will bring home a sachet of porridge this week 

which we would like them to have for breakfast that 
morning to give them plenty of energy for their sponsored 
run!  They will also receive an Elf hat to wear on the day. 

Please provide children with a contribution of £1 to take 
part in this fantastic event. 

Keep your eye on Twitter for photos of children in their Elf 
hats.  You might even spot some teachers in Santa Suits 

too! 

Thank you for your support with this fantastic charity, 

Mrs Ridd 


